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From:

Sent: 14 September 2017 14:01

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Re Inspectors Proposed Modifications to Local Plan - Lilleshall

Categories:

 

I totally disagree with the deletion of Lilleshall SLA and support the deletion of H1 and confirm I agree 

with Philip Hawkins submission you have received 100%. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Simon Dawson 
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M75 - Simon Dawson




